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Sue Monette

From: Becki Schleede-Sylvester <goddessbebba@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 12:59 PM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Curbside recycling

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Good afternoon,  
I live in Oregon Water Wonderland Unit II and am very much in favor of a curbside recycling program in our 
area. I would happily pay the additional monthly fees to be afforded this service and do hope this proposal is 
approved by the Commissioners and put into action soon. 
 
Best regards, 
Becki Sylvester  
56094 Snow Goose Rd  
Bend Or 97707 

 You don't often get email from goddessbebba@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


